
 

We are closing the intersection at Park and Orr St. As you can see there are multiple ways traffic can get 

around this intersection. Traffic northeast of the intersection Park Avenue can use St. James and Ash to 

get around the closure. The fire station parking lot will not be blocked off completely. The parking lot 

entrance/exit at the Orr St./Ash St. intersection will still be open.  


